
The Ontario Line Community Notice 

 

The Ontario Line  

 
15.6 kilometres of transit service 

 
Over 40 new connections to GO train lines and existing 
subway, streetcar, and bus lines. 

 
Making it faster and easier for hundreds of 
thousands of people to get where they need to be  

To stay updated, sign up for our e-newsletter at 
Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine 

 

Write to us at: OntarioLine@Metrolinx.com  
Call us at: 416-202-5100 
Visit the website: Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine  
Information as of: March 14, 2023 

 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, 
veuillez envoyer un courriel à OntarioLine@Metrolinx.com. 

 

Upcoming Building Demolitions – Safety hoarding to be 

installed at 353, 359-361 Eastern Avenue  

Starting as early as March 20, 2023. 

 

 
Timing 

 
What to expect 

 • Scheduled work 
date: As early as 
March 20, 2023 

• Completion date:  
July 2023 

• Days:  
Monday-Friday 

• Hours of work:  
7 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 

 • The buildings to be demolished will be vacant and the 
property will be surrounded by safety hoarding that will be 
secured in place.  

• Work will start with utility disconnections, interior demolition, 
followed by exterior demolition.  

• Waste bins will be at the site and removed/replaced as 
required.  

• Sidewalks will remain open with overhead canopy protection. 

• If needed, temporary lane occupancy on Eastern Avenue will 
follow the City of Toronto’s permitting process, including the 
use of Paid Duty Officers as required.   

• Residents can expect to hear some typical construction noise 
and vibration while work is taking place.    

• Any equipment left on site will be always secured within the 
site hoarding area.   

 

 

What is  
To prepare for construction 
of the future Ontario Line, 
properties are needed for 
access to the rail corridor 
and construction areas for 
the widening of the Eastern 
Avenue bridge. 

http://metrolinx.com/ontarioline
http://metrolinx.com/ontarioline

